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 Christine Hawkes COMMNT2016/5052/P 18/10/2016  15:18:46 My property overlooks the garden at 95A Torriano Avenue, and I am writing to object to the erection 

of the proposed summerhouse/writers cabin at the back of this garden.

This garden is small, smaller than the others in the row, and with an extension already built into the 

garden recently, it would would leave very little green space here. These kinds of buildings are really 

suited to much larger gardens.

The proposed building is clearly meant to be inhabited all year round and already the density of people 

living in and around 95 is quite high, and it would overlook all these properties, whereas at present 

none do!

If planning is granted there is nothing to stop any of the other garden properties from following suit, 

and consequently other garden spaces abutting the mews could be lost in a similar way. As it is they are 

all relatively small gardens but none-the-less provide important oases of green and peace to us living 

here.

If passed, Camden would set a precedent which it could not easily object to in the future, and 

consequently any of the other relatively small garden spaces would be in danger of being similarly 

appropriated, changing the nature of this whole area.

Thank you for your attention.

99A Torriano 

Avenue

London

NW5 2RX
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